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I oppose the limiting of voting to in person for several reasons, the primary of which is 

that this targets specific portions of our population. I also do not believe that anything 

which makes it more difficult for our population to participate in government is right or 

just. Mail in voting has been proven safe for many decades and this attempt to 

remove it does nothing but hurt hardworking Americans who due to said hard work 

would have difficultly getting to polls on election days. 


